
Berryville PTA Meeting   10-09-2012   

 

Meeting called to order at 6:35 p.m. by President Kerri Gustavus  

Board Members Present:  Kerri Gustavus, Lisa Youngblood, Isy Dean, Ashley 

Thurman 

Secretary’s Report presented by President Gustavus:   

Minutes from Sept. 11, 2012 were approved; Motion by Mrs. Thurman, 

seconded by Mrs. Dean; vote was unanimous. 

Treasurer’s Report presented by President Gustavus: 

Bank Balance as of 9/30/12 @ Cornerstone Bank $3490.00 (One disbursement 

of $510.00 – for 4th grade field trip to Crystal Bridges.) 

Bank Balance as of 9/30/12 at First National Bank of Green Forest $7710.56.  

Three deposits totaling $1776.05. Three disbursements totaling $1274.77 

Total balance of both accounts:  $11,200.56 

New Business 

Basketball Concessions sign-up will be available to view on the PTA website 

(http://berryvillepta.weebly.com/) or access via the school website. 

Discussion tabled regarding use of Concessions income. In the past, it was 

for a Senior Scholarship; now considering other options (summer camp 

scholarships, 5th grade annual field trip, etc.) 

 

Old Business 

Voted in new officers  - motion to accept nominations made by Alicia 

Matney, seconded by Melissa Anderson.   

Ashley Thurman, Treasurer (previous officer’s term expired)  

Isy Dean, Secretary (previous officer unable to fill term) 

PTA T-shirts on sale 

http://berryvillepta.weebly.com/


Date for starting Penny Power – after first of the new year 

Breakfast with Santa set at K-2 on Sat, 12/08/12.    

  

Motion to adjourn at 6:52 p.m. by Alicia Matney seconded by Ashley Thurman. 

Respectfully submitted by Isy Dean, Secretary. 

 

Bullying Video presented. 

Autumn musical performance by Dr. Atchley’s 5th Grade classes. 

 


